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This bill requires the Department of Health and Senior Services to
develop information regarding the bone marrow registry. A primary
care provider or urgent care physician may inquire of a new patient
who is 18 or older and under 45 whether he or she is registered
with the bone marrow registry. If the patient is not registered,
the provider or physician will provide the patient with the
information from the department.

This bill establishes the "Advisory Council on Rare Diseases and
Personalized Medicine" to serve as an expert advisory committee to
the Drug Utilization Review Board. The advisory council shall be
made up of health care professionals as specified in the bill. The
first meeting of the advisory council shall be no later than
February 28, 2019, and following the first meeting, the advisory
council will meet upon request.

The bill requires the review board to seek the input of the
advisory council on a variety of topics, as specified in the bill.
Any recommendation of the advisory council must be made in writing
and during a public hearing. When the review board makes a
coverage decision that contradicts the recommendations of the
advisory council the review board shall clarify the reasoning
behind the decision in a format that is available to the public.

This bill requires all advisory council members to annually sign a
conflict of interest statement and specifies that at least 20% of
the members may not have a conflict of interest to any insurer,
pharmaceutical benefits manager, or pharmaceutical manufacturer.


